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February 18, 2021 
 
Mr. Rick Miller 
Superior Oilfield Services 
2986 W 29th St #12 
Greeley CO 80631 
 
RE: Adequacy Review of TR02 Submittal; East 8th St Project; DRMS Permit M2000-082  
 
Mr. Miller, 

 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) received the complete Technical 
Revision (TR02) request for the East 8th St. Project site on February 17, 2021.  The decision 
date for this TR is currently March 19, 2021.  DRMS has reviewed the submittal and will 
require the following additional information prior to approving the revision request. 
 

1) Revised Final Reclamation Plan Map – you will need to provide a current map 
(not something taken from the historic file and hand edited) depicting the current 
permit boundary and showing the proposed site configuration at final reclamation.  
The map should include at a minimum all permanent site features, the final 
shoreline configuration(s), and final maximum surface acreage of exposed 
groundwater. 
 

2) A portion of an agreement addressing permanent augmentation responsibility for 
exposed groundwater at the site was included in the original submittal.  Please 
provide the complete agreement so that DRMS may verify that it was executed by 
both parties and still in effect. 
 

3) Additional discussion of proposed final reclamation plan - Please provide 
additional discussion in text detailing that the reclamation plan configuration in 
this revision complies with the options in the original approved permit, and 
consists of: 2 unlined, open-water ponds, bisected by the previously existing 
ditch, which was not relocated.  This would also be a good opportunity to make 
any other necessary revisions including configuration of internal access roadways 
to remain, or revise the reclamation seed mix if appropriate. 
 

This concludes the Division’s preliminary adequacy review of this Technical Revision submittal.  
This letter shall not be construed to mean that there are no other technical deficiencies in your 
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application.  Other issues may arise as additional information is supplied.  As previously 
mentioned, if you are unable to provide satisfactory responses to any inadequacies prior to the 
decision date of March 19, 2021 it will be your responsibility to request an extension of time to 
allow for continued review of this application.  If there are still unresolved issues when the decision 
date arrives and no extension has been requested, the application will be denied.  If you have any 
questions, please contact me at (303) 229-9414, or at Eric.Scott@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 


